
RADIO 12 am 

VERIFICATION OF RECEPTION 

December 12, 1978 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This letter is verification of your reception of 
radio station KADE on Monday morning, December 4, 1978. 

I appreciate your very detailed letter and 
your report on equipment used. To date we have heard 
from persons from coast to coast and from several spots 
in Canada. 

I appreciate your interest in participating in our 
test and for your having taken the time to write. 

ce 

Bob Greenlee, 
General Manager 
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